
 

 

 
 PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW VISIT BY ACEN  

 
Minnesota State College Southeast wishes to announce that it will host a virtual site 

visit for continuing accreditation of the Practical Nursing Program by the  
Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN). 

 
 

We invite you to meet the site visit team and share your comments  
about the program during a public meeting time on  

 

Thursday, October 8, 2020 from 11:00 – 11:30 am 
   

The link to the virtual meeting will be provided at a future date. Contact Janine 
Mason, Associate Dean of Nursing, at Janine.mason@southeastmn.edu to be added 

to the virtual meeting invitation list.   
 
 

 
Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to: 

Dr. Marsal Stoll, Chief Executive Officer 
Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 

3343 Peachtree Road Northeast, Suite 850  
Atlanta, GA 30326 

 
Or email: mstoll@acenursing.org 

 
All written comments should be received by the ACEN by 

 Tuesday, September 22, 2020. 
 


